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From the Direct Communications Unit 16 October 2007

Mr Beauford Lloyd Sewell
23 Elmbridge Road
Cranleigh
Surrey
GU6 8NH

Dear Mr Sewell

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank you for your recent letter. I

ain sorry that you have not received a response to your original enquiry.

As your letter was referred to the Department for Business, Enterprise
and Regulatory Reform I have passed this further letter to them and
asked them to ensure a reply is sent to you as soon as possible.
Meanwhile, if you wish to contact the department direct you should write
to the following address: 1 Victoria Street, London, SW1 H 0ET.

Yours sincerely
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EDWARDS


